
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request 
 
We are contacting you to ask for your help with finding readily available guidance on 
advertising or sponsorship in your area. We are currently undertaking research at Imperial 
College London on local guidance regarding the advertising of products that are harmful to 
health (e.g. tobacco, alcohol, gambling, unhealthy food/drink). 
 
Please could we request that you provide us with the relevant local guidance for your area?  

 
Response 
 
Wigan council does not currently have a policy restricting the type of advertising allowed on 
council land. The potential to do this moving forward is currently being discussed. 

 


